June 12, 2019

Board of Directors
Quanah ISD
Quanah, TX 79252

Board of Directors,

I, Russell Griffin, am writing to formally notify you that I am resigning from my position as
Deputy Chief Appraiser and Tax Assessor and Collector for Quanah ISD. My last day of

employment will be June 30, 2019.

Yours sincerely,

Russell Griffin 8 é -
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